September 16, 2013
Hello Fourth Grade Families,

Announcements:     

· I look forward to seeing you on Thursday evening for Curriculum Night.  In 45 minutes or less, I will attempt to give you an idea of what we do for 10 months in 4th grade and how we go about doing it!  See you there!
· Volunteer Training is scheduled for September 17th: 9:45 am 12:25 pm. This training is for all volunteers who are new to the school or folks who need a review.   Please call 831-4100 to sign up for a training session or stop by the Main Office.  If you have already gone through training and a background check, you are all set to volunteer for this year with no further training. We love our volunteers!

 

Important Dates:
9/17   9:45am and 12:25 pm Volunteer Training

9/19    4th Grade Curriculum Night starts in the MPR (6:30 – 7:30 pm)
10/4    Individual Picture day (Grades 3-5)

10/10  Walkathon (PTSA)

10/25  Fall Festival (PTSA)

11/11  No School - Veterans Day

11/21  Individual Picture Re-takes

11/22-27   Parent Conferences

11/28-29   No School - Thanksgiving Holiday
Return to School every Tuesday: 
Signed and tallied Reading Log
Signed Weekly Update/Goal Sheet                                    
Empty Monday Folder
 

Goal for the Week:   Pass my x2 and x10 math facts timed tests in school
Math Facts:    Please visit the 4th grade blog to learn strategies and interactive ways you can help support your child’s learning of math facts at home. Students are asked to practice math facts for at least 5 minutes a night.
Math:  We continue with our first topic, Multiplication and Division Meanings and Facts.
 

Reading:  We have started reading from our Houghton Mifflin text book. The first theme is Journeys, starting with the story, Akiak, about the Iditarod in Alaska.  The strategy focus is summarizing.

At-home Reading: Students are expected to read 20 minutes a night, with a goal of 100 minutes each week.  Your signature is required on their weekly minute totals every Monday evening.  I will be checking for signatures every Tuesday morning.
Writing:    We are focusing on narrative writing; 5 paragraphs starting with setting, beginning, middle, end and wrap up.  Students will also focus on the organization and ideas traits with our project, Summer Sandwich.  The children are enjoying sharing stories about their summers!  Next, we will focus on sensory writing, using descriptive language while writing effective setting paragraphs.    

      

Social Studies:      We continue our study of map skills and geography terms.  
Volunteer Opportunities:    Thank you for your support.  The classroom volunteer calendars for September and October are posted on our classroom blog.  I couldn’t do it without you!! 

I appreciate all the folks who volunteered for at-home correcting.

Thanks, again, for all you do to support children, teachers and learning!

 

Please visit our 4th grade blog….  http://cves4.weebly.com/
In our partnership to ensure success for your child, good communication is critical.  If you ever have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to e-mail me at bernardod@svsd410.org.  I’d love to hear from you and look forward to working with you this year.
 With thanks,  

 

Danielle Bernardo                 

                                                

bernardod@svsd410.org
425 - 831 – 4100

http://cves4.weebly.com/
